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To whom it may concern,
I am writing in to voice concern over the weakening of encryption in this bill.

When encryption is weakened like this is it make every user more vulnerable as it becomes
that much easier for any hacker, anywhere in the world, to gain access to what would
otherwise be our secure content.

Please leave encryption in tact.

Thanks,





